
 

 

Parents, Teachers and Students, 

 You can treat your child, grandchild, or friend to a special candy gram delivered to their classroom on February 14 2018! You may send your money and greeting to 

the office in an envelope by February 12 2018 for delivery of candy grams. There will be a special collection box in the school office. 

If you have any question please call Ginger Markus @620-200-9703 

   $1-Chocolate candies (hearts, XOXOXO’s, rose)        $2-Chocolate rose on a stick, lips, or heart 
     $2- 2 Sugar Heart Cookies           $3 -Chocolate bear 
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